
November 19, 2021

Please note that the Diocese, nor Human Resources, nor EOC retain copies of anyone’s vaccination cards

issued as a result of our vaccination/testing clinics at the parishes.

The law does not permit us to retain this information.

The ‘vaccinate or test’ mandate from the Biden administration has not been adopted by California, as

yet. The State Department of Public Health (CDPH) has stated it will not proceed with CalOSHA

adoption of this requirement until such time as the recent Federal Appeals Court decisions, rendered

in other States, has been resolved – most probably at the SCOTUS level. This is not anticipated into

well into December 2021.

BUT, vaccinated individuals may be required to show proof of vaccination in California for certain

employers (NOT the Diocese); entrance to certain large entertainment venues, such as Disneyland,

concert venues etc. ; certain retail and commercial establishments such as restaurants, bars etc. AND in

certain counties within California not to mention travel on any type of public transit – trains, buses,

airlines etc.  Thus, it is best to keep this information with you at all times – whether in hard copy or

digitally.

If you lose or misplace your vaccination card – OR if a parishioner who was vaccinated at one of our

parish clinics loses his/her card – then, they can be retrieved from the State Department of Public

Health data base. To retrieve a copy of your COVID vaccination record here in California, enter the

following into your Search Engine:

http://myvaccinerecord.cdph.ca.gov

This site will enable you to retrieve your vaccination card, and to sign up for a DIGITAL copy which you

can retain on your cellphone. It is anticipated that proof of vaccination for this type of virus will be

required at certain establishments at least through 2023. So, retaining it on your cellphone is the best

way to ensure you have it when needed. This digital copy will show type of vaccine; dates of inoculation

of first dose, second dose and booster.

NO OTHER PERSONAL MEDICAL INFORMATION IS RETAINED ON THIS SITE. It is only information on

receipt of the COVID vaccine.

Please contact EOC if you have any questions in this regard.
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